

UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA TWIN CITIES

Department of Food Science and Nutrition St. Paul, Minnesota 55101



Jan 23 1975

22 January 1975

LAB OF PHYSIOLOGICAL HYGIENE

Dr. H. Blackburn Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene University of Minnesota Minneapolis, Mn. 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

It seems appropriate at this time of year to indicate to you that we are most appreciative of the services of A. Leon on our Graduate Nutrition Faculty. This year, Art is serving on our Curriculum Committee.

We are sorry to have lost through retirement both J. Anderson and F. Grande. Both were valuable members of our graduate faculty.

Thank you for the contributions your group is making to this program.

Sincerely yours,

atrica & Swan Patricia B. Swan, Chairman

Graduate Faculty in Nutrition

PBS/elh

Dean Dr. 5.

Actor 5 or to consider the Charlest .

Thank you for you letter Il would like to date de you about he Selest of Public Halle muticised program. Me greed do concorrage school an addrog to do replace the insepteentle Jean of Keys, anderson & Grande,